
 

 

2019 OMAA/OML WEBINAR: 
FOOD TRUCKS 

 
Wednesday, July 31, 2019 – 11:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon 

 
 
COST:  $100 PER REGISTRANT - REGISTRATION LIMITED TO 50 REGISTRANTS 
PER SESSION. (There is no CLE credit for these webinars.) 
 
 
 

PROGRAM OVERVIEW: 
 
This webinar will give a brief overview of how mobile food establishments have evolved over the 
years into modern day “food trucks” and challenges food trucks pose for municipalities. We will review 
the most popular approaches municipalities have taken to regulating food trucks through zoning. The 
pros and cons of each approach will be discussed and illustrated through recent cases arising out of 
food truck zoning regulations. 

 
 
PRESENTER: Carly Sherman – Frost Brown Todd LLC 

 
Carly is an associate in Frost Brown Todd’s Government Services practice group. She specializes in 
land use and zoning matters litigation and assists government clients with a wide variety of zoning-
related matters. Carly regularly advises clients on zoning text amendments and serves as 
government counsel during local meetings and administrative appeals of zoning decisions. 
 
 
 
 

Complimentary power point slides will be provided to the attendees. 
TO REGISTER: email the registration form to CYNDIE, at cgrant@omlohio.org, and 
copy cblake@omlohio.org, or mail it to the OMAA/OML offices (Please mail your $100 
check, made out to the OMAA, to the OMAA/OML offices: 175 S. Third St., Suite 510, 
Columbus, OH 43215.)  
Registrants are encouraged to set up for the webinar in a conference room, with a 
speaker phone and a computer screen, and to invite other city officials to attend. 
Registrants are encouraged to notify us of the number of participants attending the 
webinar and if any are from other communities (for our records, only).  
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